
LAKE GENEVA FISHING CLUB 

Visit us at: www.lakegenevafishingclub.com 

Wednesday, October 12, 2016 

Dave Floberg   

LGFC Member & Angler of the Year
 October Is Football Season  

Catching Football Sized Geneva Smallmouth 

October means the smallmouth 
bass will have the feed bag on 
and your chances of catching 
many large fish will increase at 
this time of year. 

Past President Dave Floberg 
has been fishing Lake Geneva 
regularly since 1999. Dave 
joined the club in 2007. 
Floberg’s success has earned 
him multiple awards as LGFC 
Angler of the Year. He wins 
many of the weekend outing 
contests the club holds on 
Geneva Lake. 

Dave has had the opportunity to fish with many club members and hone his skills to 
be a successful angler on Lake Geneva. Floberg generously gives his time to new 
club members to help them learn how to fish Geneva. He will share his thoughts and 
techniques on getting those October FOOTBALL sized smallies in your net! 

Club Meetings are on the 2nd Wednesday of each Month, March - November 

Cabela’s 
5225 Prairie Stone Parkway 

Hoffman Estates, IL 60192 

Guests
Are Always Welcomed at our Meetings 

Fee is $5.00 | 6:30 PM Start 


